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Dear parents / carers, 

I can’t believe a whole half term has gone by. I want to say how much I have enjoyed 

being at Bingham Primary School and the children have been a credit to you all.  Thank 

you for making me feel so welcome- it is always lovely to see you at the gate in the 

morning and afternoon. 

Please remember that we have two weeks off for half term so the children return to school 

on Monday 6th November. 

Part of the newsletter this week has been written by Y6 children who wrote a letter 

explaining why they would make excellent journalists. 

Year 6- What it is like to be a pupil at Bingham Primary School 

 

These are comments are from two-year 5/6 pupils:  

It is fun! The lessons are so fun and full of fun facts. Assemblies are great because you meet 

visitors like the firemen, and we also learnt a song! 

 

Every breaktime we get to have lots of fun playing sports like basketball and football. The 

teachers are kind and fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

News from around the classes 

 

Robin Class (EYFS)  

Not giving up when making a lanyard to be like the grown-ups at school. 

                                      

 

 

 

Swan Class (Y1)   

In PSHE, the children have been thinking about what they are proud of. 



                                  

The Barn Owls (Y2)   

In Year 2 we have been working hard and learning about The Great Fire of London. We 

have used all the knowledge that we have learned to write our own information text all 

about what London was like before the fire, during The Great Fire of London, and what 

happened after the fire.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                    

 

The Kingsfishers (Y3&4) In Science the children investigated whether coke or orange juice 

damages an egg.  

                     

 

 

 

 

 

The Starlings (Y5 & 6)  In English the children have been writing letters and their 

handwriting made me think secondary school children had written them. 



                                  

 

                                           

Bingham Belief 

We are have continued to focus on the Bingham Belief.  

 "We believe that if we work hard and never give up, we can achieve anything!" 

Those children who are displaying the Bingham Belief have received a sticker. A child or 

children are chosen each week from their class and are able to have a drink, biscuit and 

share a story with me. Here is a photo from last week- who will be chosen this week? 

 

                                                      
    

                  

 



 

Halloween Disco 

 

The Halloween Disco was a huge success. Thank you all who bought tickets. The children 

really enjoyed it. Keep your eyes peeled for the next disco and for Family Bingo which will 

be after half term. 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 



Visitors in to school 

We had a visit from the Rotary Club who donated some free dictionaries for Year 5 and 

the Fire Brigade came to school. The whole school were able to look at the fire engine 

and had an assembly to ask questions. Year 2 had a visit from Partake theatre so support 

their learning in The Great Fire of London. KS2 had a visit from Malcolm talk all about 

Parliament. 

                                                                          



 

                                  

 

 



                  

Parents’ Evening 

 

Parents’ Evening is on Wednesday 15th November 4.00-6.30pm and Thursday 16th 

November 4.00pm- 6pm. A link has been sent out for you to book your slot on parent mail. 

It is a chance for you to see your child’s work and ask any questions. We look forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible. 

 

Bumped Heads 

We are changing the way in which we communicate children’s bumped heads. Your 

child will still come home with a bumped head letter. If it is a minor bumped head, we will 

send you a message on parent mail. We will phone parents or carers for more serious 

bumped heads.  

 

Hot meals 

We have trialled how we record what the children are having for hot dinner in school. 

After half term, we will continue to send a paper version for EYFS pupils. All other pupils will 

be asked in school on the day. 

Children In Need- Friday 17th November                        

Bingham Bearpees Challenge 

The Children In Need Pudsey Bearpees is our new and exciting fundraising challenge.  



On Friday 17th November children will be able to come to school wearing sports clothes 

or leggings (as they will need to be suitable dressed for our challenge) for a £1 donation 

to Children In Need. We would love you to add anything spotty or Children In Need 

related to your outfits if you would like to. 

The challenge set by Children In need is to complete 1000 Bearpees in October. We 

have challenged ourselves to complete 2000 Bearpees in one day by working together 

in teams.  

Three class groups will complete 1000 Bearpees between them and then our Y5/6 class 

will complete the final 1000 by themselves! 

Reception- 100 Bearpees 

Y1 and Y2 together- 300 Bearpees 

Y3/4- 600 Bearpees 

Y5/6- 1000 Bearpees 

Please support us my making a donation to our page -  

Click here 
 

Concerns 
 

If you have any concerns, please see your child’s class teacher in the first instance. If you would 

like to discuss anything further, then Miss Mitchell, Miss Hart and myself are available at the 

beginning and end of the day. You can also email to book an appointment to see one of at 

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk 
 

 

                                                                                                     

Have a lovely half term! 

Mrs S Pask- Headteacher              
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